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18/11/2020  07:25:032020/4543/P OBJ Carolina Ambida I object to this application because the "Installation of gas pipe apparatus on the front elevations of properties" 

would 'Devalue' the property.

I spoke with one of the main engineers for Cadent installing the pipes back in the second week of January this 

year.  (The installation began then but now planning permission is being sought...)

Any way at the time the engineer I was speaking to said that 'I wasn't happy with the installation because it 

would devalue my flat'.  I said, "it's not about money, it's about the integrity of the Dunboyne Estate which is a 

Grade II listed building".  

Visually and technically this installation compromises the the Estate, as intimated by the engineer installing the 

pipes at the time.

I think it's wrong that Cadent should embark on a project for the estate knowing that it would actually devalue 

it.
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